
Pulpit Announcement Suggestion 
 

I would like to tell you about a new website that has good news that all of us can 
use.  It’s Gulf Coast Catholic.org.   It’s a news and info website that helps you 

know, live, and share the faith.   
 

Whether it’s stories about faith and family, or news about our pope, our bishop 
and our regional Church here in West Central Florida, GulfCoastCatholic.org 

provides timely and relevant articles for staying up-to-date with Catholic life.   
 

Gulf Coast Catholic shares stories about people who are Courageously Living the 
Gospel from right here in our own diocese and around the area.  From parenting 

tips and local events, to inspirational articles, Gulf Coast Catholic has got you 
covered.    

 
This website is brought to us by Bishop Gregory Parkes and the Diocese of St. 

Petersburg.  
 

Today is Sign Up Sunday in our parish. I’m inviting you to sign up for the weekly 
news update. It’s emailed to you each Wednesday. I’ve been receiving it now for 

two months and I like the articles. They cover a lot of interesting stories that you 
wouldn’t find in other news outlets.  

 
There are Three Ways to Subscribe to Receive the Free Weekly News Update: 

 
1. Visit www.GulfCoastCatholic.org/Subscribe  

2. Text CoastCatholic to 84576 and follow the instructions. 
3. Scan the Code on the poster at the front of our church or in the bulletin ad 

with your phone camera or QR Code Reader App. 
 

There’s even a friendly competition going on. If our parish that has the highest 

percentage of people subscribing, Bishop Parkes will come to have lunch with our 
parish staff… and he’s treating!  

 
Win-Win! 

http://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwVzTsSwiAUQNHVhJKBxy8pKHRM9gEEEhQkA1i4e3HmVrc5u1aUgeIoaiBAyUw5ZYwIiSm-cwAh11VJtTyE3CZOQiru9S7dY1cyOrWxCwErmQuz3IVVnnkjjOUWHPeSM5T02fvVJnabYBsdnxRcMa0708-SosOlHuOjqp-51BrbUPK3XbHGHvKf-QFOnTGD

